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Prepared by:  Matt Stayner  
Reviewed by:  Daron Hill, Paul Siebert 
Date:  5/30/13 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Removes the annual salary cap for members of the Legislative Assembly; Allows salaries of Senators 
and Representatives to be determined by the Legislative Assembly each biennium. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Legislative Administration Committee (LAC), Department of Administrative Services (DAS) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


